
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 7 By Councillor Laidlaw for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 7 February 2019 

   

Question (1) Can the Convener confirm when the proposed clear-up of 

the A1 arterial route (within City of Edinburgh boundaries) 

will be complete and why this work which she stated at 

September Council “is anticipated that this work will be 

undertaken in October 2018.” Is still outstanding? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Can the Convener please provide a broader update on the 

timescale procurement for routine grounds maintenance of 

arterial routes (identified at October Council as the A1, 

A199, A8, A70, A71, A90) following the meeting of officers 

with Transport Scotland to discuss the potential for 

collaborative working for these activities, confirmed at Full 

Council in October? 

Answer (2)  
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